3211 Providence Drive

Anchorage, Alaska 99508-4614
LAA Faculty Senate

T 907.786.1994
UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE wwwi.uaa,alaska.edu/governance/facuttysenate

To:  Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker,
University of Alaska Anchorage

B Kimberly Swiantek,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Minor Course Change for BA A264 Personal Selling

On December 5, 2014 the Faculty Senate approved the memo, brought forward by the Undergraduate
Academic Board (UAB), which requested the deletion of the Registration Restriction, "College of Business
and Public Policy majors must be admitted to upper-division standing,” from the catalog copy. This restriction is
reserved for CBPP's 300-400 level business courses and was not included in CBPP's curriculum change request
submitted in January 2013. Subsequently, in March 2013 it was inadvertently changed.

Please see the attached memo for more information.
If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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3211 Providence Drive

and PU bl IC PO | |Cy Anchorage, Alaska 99508-4614
UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE wwwi,uaa.alaska.edu/cbpp

Date: September 25,2014

To:  Lora Volden
Registrar
University of Alaska Anchorage

Thru: Edward Forrest
Management and Marketing Departnjent Chair

College of Business and Public Polic [ BPP)

From: David Fitzgerald I ﬂ
Curriculum Committee Chair R Xﬁ )
College of Business and Public Policy (CBPP) @k\ % )

Re:  Catalog Copy BA A264 Personal Selling
Registration Restriction

Enclosed is a copy of the CAR and CCG from the Governance web page for BA A264 Personal
Selling. I am requesting deletion of the Registration Restriction, “College of Business and
Public Policy majors must be admitted to upper-division standing,” from the catalog copy. This
restriction is reserved for CBPP’s 300-400 level business courses and was not included in
CBPP’s curriculum change request submitted in January 2013. Subsequently, in March 2013 it
was inadvertently changed.

Please contact me at 786-4482 or dafitzgerald@uaa.alaska.edu if you have any questions.
Enclosure

cc: Susan Kalina



